
Rebecca Smiley
Central Coast, The Entrance Ward

becsmiley@yahoo.com.au +61 404 860 247

One Nation

-

As their primary responsibility

Council Should always be looking to reduce by being efficient

Is vital and must remain unchanged

Should focus on Local matters only and stay out of State, Federal or international issues as much 
as it can

Disclosed in as much detail as possible

YES - they must live in the area they want to represent (I live in the ward I am running for)



I WILL NOT accept donations from Political Parties

I WILL NOT accept donations from Developers

I WILL NOT accept donations from Unions

They are from a political party and declare it publicly

YES - public money equals public accountability

Should vote according to their personal conscience irrespective of Council/Public influence

by Celebrating with all things "Australian"

Volunteered in local charity or community organisations; Political organisations; School Board or 
Education organisations

Does not generally belong in Local Councils (it is mostly a State/Federal issue); Is a made up 
problem and no council money should ever be spent on it



Rubbish Collection/Waste Disposal; Roads, Footpaths, Drains (New and maintenance); Stopping 
overdevelopment; Value for Money in service delivery; Cutting Council Waste (spending)

Me alone; I will not take ANY funds from large companies

YES

YES

YES

YES - but I will not support any overseas travel

YES

Advocate to conduct an organisational review to reduce duplication and waste in staff resources

YES



YES

YES

YES

have transcripts made public  (except confidential items)

YES

My goal is to help lead the council back to its core responsibilities - reducing rates, proper road 
maintenance, reducing council overheads, maintaining waste services and protecting our local 
environment. The council should focus on serving the community, not expanding bureaucracy.  

The Central Coast Council has 2487 staff while the Sunshine Coast Council has 1847 staff, despite 
having a similar population size. This staffing difference of 640 employees costs the Central Coast 

an extra $35 million annually.   A working committee should be established to independently 
analyse these disparities and explore how the Central Coast Council can achieve the same 

efficiencies as the Sunshine Coast Council for the benefit of its ratepayers.  


